

Invitation to Bid Skid Steer
September 21, 2022
The Vermilion Regional Airport Authority is soliciting bids for a skid steer.
See enclosed specifications sheet for bid standard and required equipment.   
Proposals will be evaluated with special consideration regarding purchase price, fuel mileage, and service and warranty items.  
The Authority reserves the right to reject any or all sealed bids, to accept a bid other than the lowest price bid and to select the unit which it deems to be in the best interest of the Authority.
Bidding:
To receive consideration, proposal must be submitted as sealed bids to:
				Attn: Alexandra Gale, Airport Manager
				          Vermilion Regional Airport Authority
				          22633 Bowman Ave. Suite 1
				          Danville, IL 61834

Bids should be on the enclosed form and in a sealed envelope marked "Skid Steer" On the outside of the envelope.  Mail to the address shown above, or hand deliver to the Administration Office at the Vermilion Regional Airport so as to reach the office no later than 10:00 A.M. on Friday, October 14, 2022.  Bids will be publicly opened at 4:00 P.M. Tuesday, October 18, 2022 in the board room of Midwest Aero at the Vermilion Regional Airport in Danville, IL.






I (we) propose a bid for the Skid Steer at Vermilion Regional Airport Authority in accordance with the specifications set forth in your "Invitation to Bid" dated September 21, 2022.
The Total Project Cost (including any and all fees), 
With Tax Exemption, Purchase Price is:  $
   
Complete Specifications for the Skid Steer are attached to and a part of this sealed bid.                          


          Signature 	     Date 


Company Name:

Contact Person:
		
Address:	


Phone: 

Email Address:



